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Circular 28 – 2018         8 November 2018 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Access Control to the Village for Christmas Craft Market 
 
On behalf of ResCom and Management, we are hoping that you have invited guests and family to attend 
the Christmas Craft Market at 10 am on Saturday 10th November.  Although all invited guests are 
welcome, please remember that we must maintain our security protocol. 
 
If you are expecting guests, please ensure that you are at home to receive the call from the gate to clear 
their access.  However, if you are planning to be in the Club House or elsewhere, at the time when they 
are due to arrive, please advise Security at the gate, in writing, of their names, your unit number and 
your cell phone number as an emergency backup. 
 
Your co-operation would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Regards,  
 
Roy Martin and Graham Brickett 
 
 
 


